
 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
AT STEVES 
MAY 27 - 31 
2024 

         STEVES@SD38.BC.CA 

 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 
 
June 3 
PAC Meeting 
 
June 7 
Hot Lunch – Subway 
Movie Night 
 
June 13 
Treat Day – popsicles 
 
June 14 
Fun Day 
 
June 21 
End of Year performance 
Hot Lunch – Dairy Queen 

 
 

 
NEXT WEEK’S CALENDAR 

 
Monday, May 27 

o Rainbow Club (11:50am) 
 
Wednesday, May 29 

o Div 6 field trip 
 
Thursday, May 30 

o Div 1, 2 and 3 field trip 
o Treat Day - popsicles 

 
Friday, May 31 

o Breakfast Club (8:00am) 
o Yarn Club (11:50am) 

 
 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 
o Note that our school calendar on the Steves website 

has been updated with information for the 
2024/2025 school year.   
https://steves.sd38.bc.ca/ 
 
 

o The PAC (Parent Advisory Council) is looking to fill 
two positions for the next school year:  Treasurer 
and Secretary.  If you are interested, please email the 
PAC at manoahssstevespac@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL:  604-668-6660 
EARLY WARNING:  
604-668-7866 

mailto:STEVES@SD38.BC.CA
https://steves.sd38.bc.ca/
mailto:manoahssstevespac@gmail.com


 

 

 
 

 
PAC FUNDRAISERS: 
 
 
Vancouver Canadians Baseball Game on Sunday June 2nd.  Please see the attachment for details. 
 
 
Tru Earth - purchase eco-friendly cleaning products. 
Tru Earth is offering all Steves Parents 30% off your entire order by using the discount code 
STRIP at checkout.  The school will still receive 20% of the amount you spend after the 
discount. 
 
 
COBS Bread at Blundell Center - tell them that you want a portion of your purchase to go 
to Steves Elementary 
 
 
Return-It Express - Print labels at their kiosk using the school phone number (604-668-
6660)  then affix to your clear-plastic bag filled with drink containers.  Drop the bag in the 
window and the PAC receives the funds! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://tru-earth.sjv.io/ManoahSteves


 

 

School Story in Action 2023-2024  

 
May 24, 2024  
 
This week we would like to highlight the Yarn Club. The Yarn Club is a safe place for students to 
share interests, to learn and to lead. Two years ago, the club began collaborating on a 
Progressive Pride Flag. This project has been touched by many staff members and students, 
both current and previous members of our community. The current members continue to work 
towards its completion and are brainstorming ways to display this ongoing project.  As well as 
collaborating, the students look forward to teaching each other how to knit and crochet, 
building experiences as leaders and learners.   
  
This links to our School Story focus in the following way:    
Learning is holistic, reflexive, reflective, experiential, and relational.  

(First Peoples Principals of Learning)  

  
  

 
 

https://steves.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story

